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Assistant Schools Division Superintendent ' . AUG 0 T 2024

Officer-In- Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent.

DepEd Division of Baguio City

Dear Dr. Faculo:

We are pleased to announce that Pinoy Robot Games, in collaboration with the University of the
Cordilleras and the Institute of Computer Engineers of the Philippines (ICpEP-CAR), will be

hosting a Robotics Training and NRC orientation for coaches and teachers. This training will
emphasize hands-on programming using the latest educational robot equipment and will provide

valuable tips and tricks for building robots in preparation for the upcoming National Robotics

Competitions.
We cordially invite your schools and robotics teachers / coaches to join us for this training on August
24, 2024 (Saturday), from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM. The event will be held at the University of the

Cordilleras, Gov. Pack Rd, Baguio, Benguet.

A registration fee of 300.00 PHP per participant is required, which will cover the use of robots and
equipment during the training and the trainers' transportation.

Interested coaches and teachers can register through this link: bit.ly/nrc2024-Luzon-Training.

Please don't hesitate to reach out with any concemns or questions. For more information, contact Enar.

Anderson Paunellan at 0915-413-1355.

Thank you, and we look forward to your participation.

Your's truly,

I?MW
elvin R. Matulac

Founder, Pinoy Robot Games

Attached: poster of the event
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